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HAPPY  FEBRUARY 

BIRTHDAYS  

2/11 Ted Gray  

2 /15 Ed Holman 

  

Future Speakers 

Feb 19 2013  
Katherine Mackey  

Classification Talk 

________________________ 
Feb 26 2013 

John Protopappas  

"Washington On Foot" 

 

Mar 5 2013 

Brian Shea 

_________________________ 
 

Upcoming Events 

Mar 4, 2013 Evo Bistro Happy 

Hour 

District Conference April 25-

27, 2013 

McLean Day May 18, 2013 

Visiting Rotarians 
Sandy Duckworth and her 

husband 

Guests 

Doug Woods 
 

50/50 Raffle: 
 

Obie O’Bryon and Bob Hahne 

shared in winning the small 

pot, each taking home an extra 

$16.00.  Unfortunately, their 

winning streak ended here as 

Agenda - February 5 by Vance Zavela 
 Noon - Meeting called to order  

- Greeter - Bob Rosenbaum 

- Song led by Ted Gray  

- Pledge led by Dominic Alexander 

- Invocation led by Tom Mangan 

- 50/50 raffle collections - Vance Zavela 

 12:20 Begin Program  

- Welcome Guests and Visiting Rotarians - Sergeant at Arms  

- Announcements 

- Happy Talk - Tom Mangan 

 12:40 Program -Bob Kelahan And Bailey Hopple  "Development at 6862 Elm 

Street in McLean" 

- 50/50 raffle bucket - Vance Zavela 

- Four Way Test - Dominic Alexander 

 1:15 p.m. Adjourn meeting 

Program - February 5 by Rick Neldon  
 

Last Tuesday’s guest speaker was former VP of the Rotary International Board of 

Directors, Eric Adamson.  Eric, a McLean native now living in Front Royal, VA, last 

spoke to our club 3 years ago.  He shared his thoughts about serving on the Rotary 

Board and about the future of Rotary.  While on the board, the first female member in 

the 105 year history of Rotary served.  This year there were three female members of 

the board.  “Peace Through Service” is this year’s theme set by President Sakuji 

Tanaka.  By using our occupation in the service of others and by being useful to others, 

we can help bring peace to our world.  Our focus is:  friendship, ethics, service and 

peace. Eric also directed us to the Rotary website to look at the Rotary Code of Ethics:  

(http://www.rotary.org/ridocuments/en_pdf/trf_code.pdf).  This 301 

page document provides direction to all Rotary clubs and members.   

Announcements - February 5 by Bob Nath  

· Brian Pence told us that gift card orders will be placed next week.  Buying these helps 

fund our charitable giving. 

· Vance Zavela said that on February 16, the bus for Share will be at the Giant.  He also 

needs corporate sponsors for the food drive and volunteers to help unload the bus.  The 

food drive needs items that cannot be bought with food stamps. 

· President Jan said the Langley HS Internships sign up sheet was going around – the 

need is for businesses to sponsor 2-week internships 

· Bob Rosenbaum needs people to sign up to receive Citrus Sale items – 2 weeks to 

delivery (by Bob himself!) 

· RI former VP Eric Adamson presented the Paul Harris Fellowship to Doug Woods.  

This award is sponsored once a year by Marcus Kraus.  Mr. Kraus has awarded one 

fellowship per year since 1964.  Mr. Woods is President of the American Manufacturing 

Technology Association in McLean. 

Happy Talk – February 5 by Bob Nath 

../../../../../../Local%20Settings/Arthur/Local%20Settings/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.IE5/includes/sendemail.asp%3fcid=1882&mid=175345&recp=Pnezra#Jh
http://www.clubrunner.ca/CPrg/Home/speakers.asp?cid=1882
http://www.rotary.org/ridocuments/en_pdf/trf_code.pdf


the Joker is still in the deck.  So 

the big pot is still waiting for a 

winner this week. 

 
 

· Mike Holleran was happy to have won several football bets from fellow Rotarians. 

·  Todd Dempsey was pleased to take a phone call from his wife informing him that his 

daughter had “aced” her pre-calculus test. 

·  Sandy Duckworth was pleased to be back at the McLean Club and to congratulate 

Doug on receiving the Paul Harris Fellow. 

· Bill Reed was glad to report that his daughter’s recent test for cancer was benign.  No 

cancer! 

· Pamela Danner reported that she recently spoke with Ed Shahin and that he is in good 

spirits during his rehabilitation.  Ed already has his season tickets for this year’s 

Nationals games.  Pamela also remarked that the Interact students from both local high 

schools were a great help at our recent Chocolate Festival.  

· Vance Zavala spent four days at the Homestead. 

· Doug Megill was pleased his children made the A/B honor roll in school.  He also 

spent a romantic weekend in Middleburg with his wife. 

· Dominic Alexander was happy for a good Super Bowl. 

· Angie Lee saw the Shen Yun 2013 performance at the Kennedy Center and reported 

that it was excellent. 

· Obie O’Bryon suffered a fire at his weekend home in the Shenandoah Valley about a 

year ago.  He is quite pleased that all the repairs are almost complete. 

· Cherry Baumbush is exhibiting at an art show at the Embassy of Sweden, and will 

then be off to join her husband in Arizona. 

· Bob Hahne asked that if you sign up for the District Conference to please also help 

with the demonstration project for Stop Hunger Now. 

· Dale Lazar informed us that he has just returned from a trip to Brussels for a law firm 

event. 

· Dana Sippel thanked all who helped with the Chocolate Festival. 

· Lynn Heinrichs thanked Dana for all his work and is happy that the District Governor 

attended and bought candy. 

· Bob Nath thanked Dana and is also happy that his daughter Jennifer and her husband 

are visiting through the Super Bowl. 
  

Make Up Meetings at Local Clubs: 
 
Annandale  
Juke Box Diner, 7039 Columbia Pike, Annandale 
Wednesday at 12:15 PM 
Arlington 
La Cote D'Or, 6876 Lee Highway, Arlington 
Thursday at12:15 PM 
Ashburn 
1757 Golf Club, 45120 Waxpool Rd, Dulles 
Thursday from 12:00 PM - 1:15 PM 
Bailey's Crossroads 
Goodwin House Bailey's Crossroads, 3440 South 
Jefferson, Falls Church  
Friday at 7:30 AM 
Burke 
Brion's Grille, 10621 Braddock Rd, Burke 
Tuesday at 7:30 AM 
Crystal City-Pentagon 
Crystal City Sports Pub, 529 23 St. Arlington 
Wednesday at 7:30 AM 
Dulles International Airport 
Hilton Washington Dulles in the Cardinal Lounge, 13869 
Park Center Rd, Herndon 
Friday at 7:30 AM 
Dunn Loring-Merrifield  
Shula’s in the Tysons Marriottt, Leesburg Pike 
Friday from 12:00 PM - 1:00 PM 

Fairfax 
American Legion Post 177, 3939 Oak Street, Fairfax 
Monday at 12:15 PM 
Falls Church 
Harvest Moon Restaurant, 7620 Arlington Blvd, Falls 
Church 
Thursday at 6:30 PM 
Great Falls 
River Bend Golf and Country Club, 375 Walker Road, 
Great Falls 
Thursday from 7:30 AM - 8:30 AM 
Herndon  
Amphora Diner Deluxe, 1151 Elden Street, Herndon  
Wednesday at 7:30 AM 
Reston  
Hidden Creek Country Club, 1711 Clubhouse Road, 
Reston  
Wednesday at 12:15 PM 
Sterling 
Bungalow Lakehouse 
46116 Lake Center Plaza  Sterling 
Monday at 12:15 
Tysons Corner 
Tower Club, 8000 Towers Crescent Drive, Vienna  
Thursday at 7:30 AM 
Vienna 
Marco Polo Restaurant, 235 Maple Ave W, Vienna 
Wednesday at 12:15 PM 



 

 


